Ferdinand Park & Recreation Board Minutes

February 6, 2018

Regular meeting of Ferdinand Park and Recreation Board was held on Wednesday, February 6 in the
town hall at 4:34 p.m.. Attending were Matt Weyer, Mike Steffe, Natalie Howard, Dolores Boeglin
and Tom Lueken.

Lisa Gehlhausen with Indiana 15 was also present to hear updates given by Brett Schipp of Universal
Design. He had updated designs and discussed the various proposals.

Minutes were read and approved with motion by Mike and second by Matt. Expense report was also
approved with motion by Mike and second by Natalie.

Mike and Tom reported on progress with disc. golf course. Hoosier Laser is working on signage.
Mike is working on designs and is hoping to have all installed by opening of park in spring

Masterbrand is planning to plant some trees again on Arbor Day.Tom will work with them on where to
plant them.

Discussion on the security system was tabled.
Matt is continuing to work with Kinetic on the resuficing of playground area at 5™ St..
Musical instruments are being installed and should be ready by opening of park.

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m. Next meeting was moved to March 14 and will sign leases at that
time with the various teams for the coming year.
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